
 

 

 

 

 

21 February 2024 

Dear Paul, 

Consideration of proposals for Sustainable Farming Scheme 

The Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee (the Committee) has agreed to 

undertake a short piece of work on the Welsh Government’s proposals for a Sustainable Farming 

Scheme (SFS).  

The Committee will be holding a stakeholder event on Wednesday 13 March to gather views on the 

proposals from a range of organisations and individuals. Given your Committee’s shared interest in 

the SFS, I would like to invite your Committee to take part in the event.  

To further inform our work, we will be holding oral evidence sessions with representatives from the 

farming and environmental sectors, among others, at our meeting on 21 March. The sessions will 

focus on the environmental aspects of the proposals as they relate to the Committee’s remit. Should 

any of your Members wish to participate in the sessions, they are, of course, welcome to do so.  

If you or your Committee’s members require any further details, I would be happy to meet to discuss. 

Alternatively, the Clerking team will be available to answer any queries from you or your Clerking 

team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd,  
yr Amgylchedd a Seilwaith 
— 
Climate Change, Environment,  
and Infrastructure Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddHinsawdd@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddHinsawdd 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddClimate@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddClimate 
0300 200 6565 

Paul Davies MS 

Chair, Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs 

Committee 

https://www.gov.wales/sites/default/files/consultations/2023-12/sustainable-farming-scheme-consultation-document_0.pdf
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Regards, 

 

Llyr Gruffydd MS,  

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


